
THE: WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL AND CO)!P!l?ENTIAL 
> 

Dear Bob: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the BO's of 
the many conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. Robert J. Perry 
Post Office Box 34153 
Houston, Texas 77034 

Sincerely, 

#1://14//1----
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

·:.·.·' 

PERSONAL AND ~AL 

Dear Ed: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. Edward A. Lozick 
Crabtree Lane 
Chagrin Falls, Ohio 44022 

Sincerely, 

J11 r{::?'--1) ----

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

PERSONAL AND CQNE.:Hl'ENTIAL 
~ 

Dear Ross: 

.-\~: jtlne 2 7 , 19 8 3 
. ~- ~ · .. ·. ( 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. H. Ross Perot 
Chairman of the Board 

Sincerely, 

11 
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Electronic Data Systems Corporation 
7171 Forest Lane 
Dallas, Texas 75230 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL A~ CON~JBBNTIAL 

Dear Mr. Butera: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. Remo Butera 
1512 Plymouth Boulevard 
Northtown, Pennsylvania 19401 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Ken: 

Thank you for your letter in support of 
Esther R. Greene for the position of U.S. 
Treasurer. 

I have taken the liberty of sending it on 
to John Herrington. 

Sincerely. 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Kenneth L. Maddy 
Senator 
State Capitol 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
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aialifomia ~tat£ ~£nett£ 

KENNETH L. MADDY 
SENATOR. FOURTEENTH DISTRICT 

CHAIRMAN 
SENATE MINORITY CAUCUS 

June 15, 

Mr. Mike Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Off ice of the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Mike: 

COMMITTEES: 

FINANCE 

GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION 

HEAL TH ANO WELFARE 

(VICE CHAIRMAN) 

SELECT COMMITTEE. 
RURAL ISSUES 

JOINT LEGISLATIVE AUDIT 

COMMITTEE (VICE CHAIRMAN) 

JOINT COMMITTEE 

ON THE ARTS 

JOINT COMMITTEE ON 

REFUGEE RESETTLEMENT 

ANO IMMIGRATION 

CALIFORNIA INFORMATION 

SYSTEMS IMPLEMENTATION 

COMMITTEE (CHAIRMAN) 

Please add my name to those in support of the appointment 
of Esther R. Greene to the position of U.S. Treasurer. 

I'm sure you are well aware of her 
with her loyalty to the President, 
an asset to the Administration. 

background and coupled 
I believe she would be 

Your every consideration is appreciated. 

2
. e{y, 

------H L. MADDY 

KLM:fms I 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Harvey: 

Thank you for the article in the Los 
Angeles Times. You are right -- the 
picture is something to be desired. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Harvey A. Goldstein 
Singer, Lewak, Greenbaum & Goldstein 
Certified Public Accountants 
10960 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 826 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
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Singer, Lewak, Greenbaum 6 Goldstein 
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff & 

June 23, 1983 

Assistant to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

Re: The Small Business Investment Incentive Act, H.R. 1444 

Dear Mike: 

Enclosed is an article that appeared in the LA TIMES on June 19, 
1983, about the Small Business Investment Incentive Act, H.R. 1444. 

I thought you may enjoy reading the article and laughing at the 
picture. 

AAG:vk 
enclosure 

Best regards, 

EWAK, GREENBAUM & GOLDSTEIN 

LOS ANGELES: 10960 WILSHIRE BOULEVARD • SUITE 826 • LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90024 • TELEPHONE (213) 879-3501 • 477-3924 
ORANGE COUNTY: 2001 EAST FOURTH STREET • SUITE 200 • SANTA ANA, CALIFORNIA 92705 • TELEPHONE (714) 953-9734 
SANFERNANDOVALLEY:20301VENTURABOULEVARD • SUITE325 • WOODLANDHILLS,CAUFORNIA91364 • TELEPHONE(213)710-1522 • 873-6273 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Mr. Springer: 

Thank you for the hats. My son and I 
are already enjoying them. 

I appreciate your thoughtfulness and 
generosity in thinking of us. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Ed Springer 
BLT Enterprises 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Dep~ty Chief of Staff 

Post Office Box 6631 
Burbank, CA 91510 



BLT Enterprises 
Imprinted Sportswear/ Advertising Specialties 

June 20, 1983 

Dear Shirley , 

I can't thank you enough for agreeing to present my 
hats to Mr . Deaver. As you may guess , I feel very honored 
to have friends such as yourself, and to know that people 
such as Mr . Deaver and company are enjoying my gifts. 

As mentioned, it would really mean a lot to me to 
receive a letter from Mr. Deaver, although, I do realize, 
as you stated, that he is very busy and will understand 
if a note is not possible . 

If there is anything you need , let me know. 

Shirley , as you are probably aware , I would like very 
much to continue with my past involvement as a volunteer 
in any capacity. As I have mentioned to you in the past, I 
felt very bad and unjustly treated after having gone out of 
my way for so many of the staff members and after having put 
in a month's work, with praise from people such as Mr . 
Nofziger and Richard Allen, and then never to be called 
again was quite a let down. I was particularly disappoint ed 
because I enjoyed that involvement, which made me feel very 
special and honored. I am just as competent and reliable 
as many of the staff members that I have worked with and 
consider myself a valuable asset . So as you can probably 
guess I am quite frus t rated over the matter. Can you please 
help? Perhaps a chat with Mr . Studdert or whatever you 
think might help on my behalf . 

Once again , thanks for your valuable time and hope to 
see you soon . 

ES :jr 

P.O. BOX 6631 
BURBANK, CA.91510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Governor: 

I've taken the liberty of sending on 
your recommendation for Douglas Manchester 
to the Overseas Private Investment Corpo­
ration and to John Herrington, Director 
of Presidential Personnel. 

Please be assured that I will do what 
I can and will keep you informed. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEA VER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Pierre S. du Pont 
Gove rnor 
Stat e of Delaware 
Legi slative Hall 
Dov er , Delaware 19901 



PIF.RRE S . DU PONT IV 

1( 

( 

OOVERNO R 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mike: 

Avenue, N.W. 

Recently, as a result of Elise's activities at the Agency 
for International Development, I had the pleasure of meeting 
Douglas Manchester, President and Chief Executive Officer of 
Torry Enterprises of San Diego. He is a candidate for a 
Presidential appointment to the board of directors of the 
Overseas Private Investment Corporation, and it is in this 
connection that I bring his name to your attention. 

We had a long chat the other evening, and I came away very 
much impressed. He has been a longtime personal and financial 
supporter of the President -- since the President's first 
gubernatorial campaign in California. His entrepreneurial and 
practical business experience in banking, insurance, and 
various other commercial enterprises would serve him well in a 
position with OPIC. Doug Manchester appears to be precisely 
the sort of fellow that the Administration s hou ld employ in a 
policymaking position , especially in an area wh ere his 
professional experience and political commitments could be put 
to maximum use. 

Please pass my c ommen ts along to all those who will be 
maki ng decisions about membership on the board of OPIC. If I 
can provide any further information I wo uld be glad to do so. 

Look forward to seeing you soon. 

Governor 

PSduP/dwj 

1.T:GTSL\. TIYE 11\1.1. C.\H\l:I. ~T .\TE OFFICE BLD<;. 

DOYER. l!l!Hll \\"11. \11'.\-C;TO!\". l !l~lll 

:!02/730- -1101 :l ()~I:) 7 I - :121 0 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Howard: 

With reference to Lyn Meyerhoff I have 
spoken to our personnel people and to 
John Herrington about Lyn. I have been 
following her file very closely and I 
assure you I'll help in any way that I 
can. I will keep you informed. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Howard H. Baker, Jr. 
United States Senate 
Office of The Majority Leader 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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c 
UNITED STATES SENATE 

OFFICE OF THE MAJORITY LEADER 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 

HOWARD H. BAKER, JR. 

TENNESSEE 

Dear Mike: 
r Jl(J;J ' ~ ~ r \ .~ tY· 

My good friend, Lyn Meyerhoff, has totd ~ 
me that she is being considered for a Presidential 
appointment to the United Nations. 

Lyn has been a good and faithful servant 
for the Republican Party. She is politically 
astute, involved in a large number of civic 
affairs, and I know she would be an asset to 
the President. 

I would be personally grateful if you 
could put in a good word for her and pass 
along my strongest support for Lyn. 

Many thanks, and best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

.-. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

Dear Charlie: 

Now that the Summit is part of history 
I just want to say how much I appreciated 
all that you and your staff did. All that 
I have seen indicates that it was the 
finest Summit ever held. 

The tie will be a wonderful memento of a 
great team effort. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Charles R. Longsworth 
President 
The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation 
Williamsburg, VA 23187 



~Cff~rr 2J187 w 
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June 16 , 1983 

Dear Mike: 

The Summit came off admirably. I think 
we worked out an effective White House-Colonial 
Williamsburg effort and I'm proud of our part. 

Thanks for your courtesies and help at 
crucial times. I thought you might enjoy having 
one of our neckties. 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President and 
Deputy Chief of the White House 

Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2 7 , 19 8 3 

' 

Dear Mr. Pope: 

Thank you so much for inviting the Deaver family to join the 
Boilermakers of Shop 41 for a pre-Thanksgiving dinner. 

Although my wife and I truly appreciate your kind invitation , I 
hope you will understand that previous family commitments during 
the holidays will prevent us from joining you for your special 
dinner at the Shipyard. 

I do want you, and your other members of Boilermakers (Shop 41), 
to know how much my wife and I appreciated your kind invitation . 
I am sure your dinner will be a great success. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. William T. Pope 
Shop 41-Norfolk Naval Shipyard 
Portsmouth, Virginia 23701 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJ: 

THI:: WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 22, 1983 

BILL SITTMAN 

FRED RYAN ' (}_ 

INVITATION FROM WORKER AT NORFOLK 
NAVAL SHIPYARD 

As per Mike's request, we have looked into the boilermakers 
union. Its members are a pretty rowdy bunch. Most of the 
workers at the facility are Democrats and federal employees, and 
have a lot of grievances at this point in time. Although this 
might be a good blue collar event, the risks seem to outweigh 
the possible benefits in this case. 

If we're looking for a good blue collar event in Virginia, we 
might want to go to the Newport News Shipbuilding facility. 
These workers are all union employees as well. But, because 
they depend on defense contracts for their jobs, they tend to be 
a little more conservative. They are supportive of a strong 
defense and this Administration. 

f 



TME WU\ t WousE 
WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL AND COWFID~ 

Dear John: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

. 
This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many. conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. John A. Zenke 
1530 North State Parkway 
Chicago, Illinois 60610 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

PERSONAL AND~ 
;;;--

Dear Dalton: 

June 27, 1983 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many. conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr . Dalton J. Woods 
5 05 American Tower 
Shreveport, Louis iana 7110 1 

Sincerely, 

!tl/JjJ __ _ 
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staf f 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

PERSONAL AND CON~ 
.:;.;;--

Dear Bill: 

June 27, 1983 

'if 6( ({ 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government f or America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many. conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

The Honorable Will iar Timmons 
Ti on s and Company 
1850 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20 0 6 

Sincerely , 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the Pres ident 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

.· 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL AND~ ,__. 
Lt{ j, (11 

Dear Tim: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many. conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. William R. Timken , Jr. 
Timken Company 
1835 Deuber Street 
Can ton, Ohio 44706 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL AND ~ 

Dear Bob: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. 

' 
This Foundation is important to the P~esident and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

Mr. Robert E. Thomas 
Chairman of the Board 
MAPCO, Inc. 
Post Off ice Box 645 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74101-0645 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1983 

PERSONAL AND.- C8Nl'IDiJH'fiAL -

Dear Clem: 

You will be receiving a letter from Joe Rodgers regarding 
the Responsible Government for America Foundation (RGAF) 
Board of Directors. . 

' 
This Foundation is important to the President and this 
Administration, and we are fully committed to the real­
ization of its objectives. The success of RGAF will add 
greatly to the positive outcome throughout the 80's of 
the many- conservative causes in which we all believe. 

I hope you will give Joe the help he needs -- it can be 
instrumental in the success of our continued struggle to 
make this government and our country better. 

The Honorable W. Clement Stone 
Chairman 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Combined International Corporation 
707 Combined Centre 
Northbrook, Illinois 60062 


